30 March 2010

Chris Joy
Executive Director
Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants
37th Floor, Wu Chung House
213 Queen's Road East
Wanchai, Hong Kong

BAKER TILLY

HONG KONG LIMITED
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

香港天華會計師事務所有限公司

12th Floor, China Merchants Towar
Shun Tak Centre
168-200 Connaught Road Central
Hong Kong
香港干路道中168-200號 信後中心招商局大厦12樓
Tel: +852 2525 0171
Fax: +852 2810 1417
www.bakertillyhk.com
enquiries@bakertillyhk.com

Dear Chris,

## HKFRS for Private Entities ("the HKFRS")

We strongly support the issuance of the HKFRS as proposed by the Council of the Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants.

We believe the HKFRS should be available for use at the earliest date possible.

We were very disappointed that the HKFRS was not issued earlier so that it could be used for December 2009 year and financial statements.

Yours faithfully,

Andrew D Ross Managing Director For and on behalf of

Baker Tilly Hong Kong Limited



